
 

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 
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When BCSC let out for spring break, no one anticipated that was the last 
day students and teachers would meet face to face for the 2019-2020 
school year.  Last week, Precision Machining instructor Dalton Foley 

sent his seniors a token of remembrance from the time spent in C4 along 
with a letter of appreciation and encouragement. 

 
In his letter, Mr. Foley stated, “… you should feel accomplished…Take 
this token as a reminder not only of difficult times, but as a reminder 

that YOU have succeeded.  I hope that the skills and knowledge you have 
gained by participating in our C4 program will benefit you throughout 

your entire life.  It was a pleasure being your instructor.” 
 

Students in Amanda Godwin’s Education 
Professions class were asked to create a 
book related to COVID-19. Edinburgh junior 
Kaitlynn Frey showed extraordinary artistic 
talent while driving home an important 
message.  To view the full book, please go 
to the following site:  

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1nUNi
flazraOA0gUbTFDHPJMaVycEMd8g7CFNrPLqfXg
/edit?usp=sharing 

Virtual 6th Grade C4 Tours 

Over 300 sixth grade students have experienced 
C4 in a new way this year - via a virtual tour and 
activity, followed by a Google Hangout with C4 

Ambassadors.  While it’s disappointing not to be 
able to welcome these students into the physical 
building, it’s still exciting to share a taste of what 

they could experience with C4 in a few years. 

http://www.bcsc.k12.in.us/C4

